
 
 

Notice of Passing of a By-Law to Re-divide the Ward Boundaries within the 
Township of Oro-Medonte 

TAKE NOTICE that on Wednesday, September 24, 2025, the Council of the Township of 
Oro-Medonte passed By-law 2025-092 pursuant to Section 222 of the Municipal Act, 
2001, with respect to the re-division of wards in the municipality. 

And Take Notice that By-law 2025-092 re-divides the existing six (6) wards into five (5) 
wards. 

Under subsection 222(4) of the Municipal Act, 2001, the Minister or any person or agency 
may appeal to the Ontario Land Tribunal (OLT) if they have an objection to the by-law 
passed by the municipality. Appeals must be filed within 45 days of the by-law being passed. 
The last day for filing an appeal is Saturday, November 8, 2025.  

Any appeals of By-law 2025-092 must be filed with Yvonne Aubichon, Clerk, The Corporation 
of the Township of Oro-Medonte, 148 Line 7 South, Oro-Medonte, ON, L0L 2E0, setting out 
the objections to the by-law and the reasons in support of the objections accompanied by a 
fee of $1,100 in the form of a certified cheque or money order made payable to the Minister 
of Finance. Any appeals dated November 8, 2025 will be received and processed on 
Monday, November 10, 2025. 

More information on the ward boundary review and the new ward boundaries can be found 
on the Township’s website at: http://www.oro-medonte.ca/our-government/council/ward-
boundary-review/or by contacting the Clerk’s Division at 705-487-2171 ext. 2142 
or yaubichon@oro-medonte.ca  

Dated this 25th day of September 2025. 
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